The toys went to the following locations in 2009!

Little City and The Kirk School

The Open Arms Mission

Advocate Hope Hospital

The Ruth Rothstein Center for children with AIDS

Stroger County Hospital

Rush St. Luke's Hospital

Mt. Sinai Hospital

DCFS in Lake County Lathrop Children's Home

Illinois Masonic Hospital

Good Sheppard Home

Misarecordia

The Good News Kitchen

Children's Memorial Hospital

Loyola Ronald McDonald Hospital

Laribida Hospital

University of Chicago Children's Hospital

Mercy Home for Boys and Girls

St. Anthony's Hospital

Lawrence Hall Children's Home Lydia House Children's Home

Bethany Hospital

Marillac House

Resurrection Hospital

Shriners Hospital

University of Illinois Hospital

Rehab Institute of Chicago

New Horizon's Center for the Disabled

Lutheran General Hospital

The Mid West Brain Tumor Clinic

Evanston Hospital

DCFS / Cook County Christopher House

Avon Township Food Pantry

Lake Villa Township Food Pantry

Lake County Housing Authority

Staben House

Safe Place Shelter

PADS

Condell Hospital

Vista Health Care Center

Allendale Home

NiCasa Shelter

Women's Juvenile Center

Waukegan's Visually and Hearing Impaired

Maryville

Kid's Hope United

The Youth Campus in Park Ridge

Marklund Children's Home

Big Bothers/Sisters

Adventist Glen Oaks Hospital ER

Cornerstone Community Outreach

Salvation Army Women/Children's Shelters (on Lawrence Ave. and on Broadway Ave.)

Mental Health and Deafness Recourse, Inc.

Lutheran Child/Family Services of Illinois

Wheeling Food Pantry

Mt. Prospect Food Pantry

Catholic Charities

Willow Creek Food Pantry

Sylvia's Shelter

Frontline Gang Intervention in Waukegan NiCasa Norte

We couldn't do it without you!

The 100% Foundation

"We Make Every Penny Count"

P.O. Box 917
Lake Villa, Illinois 60046
(847) 727-3885
weearethefuture@att.net
www.the100percentfoundation.org

<u>Board of Directors</u> James Harney Aberdeen's Wedding Flowers

Frank Davis Lindenhurst Early Childhood Center

Duane Forst Rotary Club Hinsdale/Oakbrook

David Ricordati Real Estate Agent

Sheila Tucker Director- Department of Volunteer Services John Stroger Hospital

Kathleen Jacobs-Mcloyd RN Treatment Coordinator Rothstein Core Center

James Franz Powerhouse Cleaning Inc.

Advisory Board
Honorary Chairman
Jesse White
Secretary of State

Thank you for your support in the 100%
Foundation/Aberdeen's Wedding Flowers2009 Toy Drive. We are blessed to report that over 60 locations received toys because of your generosity for our local children in need.

However, it wasn't without concern that we approached the **Gift of Giving 09**, as many of the agencies we support warned that it may be a difficult year. We heard "donations are down and demand is way up" many times over. The reality of not being able to reach out to all of "our kids" existed.

We are proud to announce that we had one of our best years ever! Thanks to you, we were able to support every agency on our list, and all of the children received toys this holiday season!

It's a tribute to your commitment, that we continue this special, hands-on mission. We appreciate having you as a part of our "100% Foundation Family".

Thank you again for caring about our local children in need; let's do it again next year!

Blessings for a great 2010!